
From: Frank Jazzo [jazzo@fhhlaw.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2004 1:36 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: RE: APPLICATION FOR ROBB MURPHY UPLINK TRUCK 
Eleanor, 
  
The two emission designators in the Robb Murphy application should be corrected to: 
 
2M00G7F 
  
8M00G7F 
  
If you have any questions or need anything else, please let me know. 
  
Have good weekend!  Thanks, 
  
Frank 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Eleanor Lott [mailto:Eleanor.Lott@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2004 11:42 AM 
To: Frank Jazzo 
Subject: RE: APPLICATION FOR ROBB MURPHY UPLINK TRUCK 

YES, THIS IS WHAT IT IS THIS E-MAIL IS ACCEPTABLE FOR THE REQUEST THANK 
YOU 
  
ELEANOR LOTT 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Frank Jazzo [mailto:jazzo@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2004 6:07 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Cc: Alison Miller 
Subject: RE: APPLICATION FOR ROBB MURPHY UPLINK TRUCK 

Eleanor, 
  
I believe it should be:  8M00F7F.   I have asked our technical consultant to 
confirm that this is the right emission designator.  Assuming it is 8M00F7F, do we 
need to file an amendment to the application or can we just advise you of the 
corrected information?  Please let me know. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Frank 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Eleanor Lott [mailto:Eleanor.Lott@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2004 5:34 PM 
To: Frank Jazzo 
Subject: APPLICATION FOR ROBB MURPHY UPLINK TRUCK 



HELLO MR.. JAZZO, 
  
Your application filed on March 15, 2004 for uplink Truck your Emission Designator 
(8M0F7F-) is incorrect, something is missing in the characters, please check out and subm
the correct information for this Emission Designator. Your file Number is SES-LIC-
20040315-00412, E040146. 
  
Thank you 
Eleanor Lott  

 

 

 


